
 

House Captains &  

School Councillors: 

 

Congratulations to our House Captains this 

year who are: 

 

Diamonds:  Moana & Charlie 

Emeralds: Megan  & Jacob U 

Rubies: Miley & Thomas 

Sapphires: Martha & Calen 

 

and School Councillors who are: 

 

Birch Milo  

Cedar Kieran  

Elm Leah  

Hazel Sydney  

Juniper Jack J 

Larch Philip  

Maple Evie A 

Oak Lexi  

Rowan Jake S 

Sycamore Elise  

Willow Levi  

 

I look forward to working with all the   

children over the coming year.  

22nd September 2023 

Mrs Verney-Davies 

Acting Headteacher 

 In The News 

Welcome back to the new school year!

The children and staff have all settled in brilliantly to their new 

classes and we are so pleased to see you all back at school! This 

newsletter will be sent regularly to update you on key information 

and events at school.  

Upcoming Dates: 

26th & 28th September  

EYFS Curriculum Meetings 3.15-4pm 

 

2nd-6th October  

Ironbridge Week Y6 

Staffing: 

Assistant SENDCo: 

We are very pleased to announce that Mrs Probert has been  

appointed Assistant SENDCo to work alongside Mrs Edwards whilst 

she is Acting Deputy Headteacher. This will require Mrs Probert to 

be out of class for some periods during the week, but a lot of 

thought is going into ensuring that this will have as little impact as 

possible on Hazel class. 

 

HLTA: 

We welcome also to the team Mrs Maria DiGaetano as an experi-

enced HLTA working across the school. Mrs DiGaetano is a local 

parish councillor and art teacher in her spare time . 

Phase Leaders: 

We have internally recruited Phase Leaders for each Key Stage. I 

am very pleased to welcome Debbie Pope (EYFS), Katie Ham-

mond (KS1), Helen Tudor (LKS2) and Afshan Khan (UKS2) to the 

Senior Leadership Team.  

Vacancies: 

We are currently recruiting for a cleaner to join our friendly and 

hard-working team between 3:15pm and 5:45pm during the 

week. 

We are also looking to appoint a Deputy Manager of Wheatfields 

Preschool.  

 

For further information on either of these vacancies, please  

contact Mrs Moffat on finance@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk    


